From: Alliance for Digital Pathology
Subject: <UPDATE> Alliance Global COVID-19 Data Repository Webinar

Date: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 8:54:59 AM

Dear Alliance Community,

The COVID-19 Data Repository team has made some very positive strides in bringing our
global community together and we would like to provide everyone with an update on our
current status, recent efforts, and how you can continue to help.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS >> The webinar will be hosted by MGH, on Wednesday April

22nd at 1 PM EDT. We welcome all who are interested in learning more and supporting this
effort to join the webinar. The agenda and link to register are available HERE. Also, we
are still working to gather insights from institutions and/or pathologists across the globe that
are processing COVID-19 tissue specimens and/or performing autopsies. We created a very
brief survey that helps us with this. The survey is available HERE. The results of the
survey will be presented during the webinar.

If anyone has questions, please email data-repository@digitalpathologyalliance.org.

Sincerely,

The Alliance
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